June 17, 2025

Community Foundation for Southern AZ
Kelly Huber

5049 E Broadway Blvd Ste 201

Tucson, AZ 85711-3645

Dear Ms. Huber:
Thank you for your recent contribution.

For more than 67 years, the Boys & Girls Clubs of Tucson has remained dedicated to inspiring and empowering
the youth of our community. Your support plays a vital role in helping us continue to create great futures—
together.

Your generosity makes it possible for us to sustain the extraordinary efforts we undertake to address the daily
challenges faced by Tucson’s youth. Did you know that while our annual school-year membership fee is just
$20 per child, every youth receives nearly $3,000 in program support? It is only through the kindness and
commitment of supporters like you that we can continue to provide high-quality programming, academic
support, and critical relationship-building experiences for thousands of youth annually. Most importantly, your
support ensures that no child is ever turned away—regardless of their financial situations.

To achieve great futures tomorrow, young people need champions today—those who are willing to invest in
their success at school, in their careers, and in life. That’s where the Boys & Girls Clubs of Tucson steps in, with
purpose, passion, and a fearless commitment to guiding every Club member toward a brighter future. That’s
also where you come in.

Because when we invest in today’s youth, we’re investing in America’s future.
America needs Club Kids.

From all of us at the Boys & Girls Clubs of Tucson—with our hearts and minds focused on the future of our
youth—thank you. We are truly and deeply grateful.

Sincerely,

ce Al
Vice President of Resource Development

STATEMENT OF DONATION
This letter acknowledges receipt of a donation in the amount of $22,500 by Check dated 4/14/2025. Estimated value
of goods or services received by donor: $0

NOTE: Your charitable deduction is limited to the difference between your total contribution and the value of goods
and services received by you.

Boys & Girls Clubs of Tucson (EIN 86-0172257) is a Qualifying Charitable Organization under the Arizona Charitable Tax
Credit (QCO 20282). Your contribution may qualify for a dollar-for-dollar tax credit of up to $938 per family. Please consult
your tax professional for more information.



